
      

 

 

 

 
 

 

       
   

 

 

 

John 20:26-29 
Announcements 

 

Trustees will be meeting immediately after the morning 

service TODAY. 

 

Operation Christmas Child Packing Party – Sunday, October 28, 

4:00–6:00 pm.  Join us for a fun time packing OCC boxes.  There’s 

no need to bring items with you, we have many items that have 

already been donated.  It should be a great time!!  Remember the 

National Collection Week for the shoeboxes is November 12-19.  

Victoria McLean is looking for volunteers to help that week with the 

collection of boxes. 

 

J. O. Y. (J-ust O-lder Y-outh) Group wants to connect with all the 

“older” youth (50-years-plus) after worship on October 21st. We’re 

planning to reserve seating at the Main St. Pub in Allendale to take 

advantage of their buffet, but most importantly to celebrate Mike 

Borduin’s 90th birthday and enjoy some fellowship. Please let Terri 

Borduin or Pastor Vic know if you’d like to join us. 

 

Pastor Vic would like to express his heart-felt gratitude for all your 

prayers and get-well expressions through cards/texts/phone calls and 

even a couple of meals. You have all been so kind. He is especially 

blessed to have a loving, supportive nurse (wife) at home who has 

taken care of him 24/7. In his own words, “I am blessed beyond 

measure! God has been so kind to grant me success in surgery and 

recovery!” Thanks to all of you! 

 

Mike Borduin will be celebrating his 90th birthday on October 14.  

Mike & Terri will be providing cake after the service that day.  If you 

would like to bring a card or express your birthday wishes to Mike 

that day, I’m sure he would greatly appreciate it.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastor Appreciation Night 
Welcome and give notes of appreciation 

 to our pastors. 

Wednesday – 6:30-8:00 pm.   

 
 

Loriann Gemmen is facilitating a class for women on the book 

“Faithful Abundant True-Three Lives Going Deeper Still” by 

Kay Arthur, Priscilla Shirer and Beth Moore.  They meet in the 

Davis Room after the morning service. 

 

 

Starting TODAY Lowell Paul and Chris DeBlaey will be 

facilitating an open forum on the Bible.  Come prepared with 

any questions you might have about the Bible.  This class will 
meet in the sanctuary starting at 11:00 am.  

 

National Collection Week – November 12-19 

 

Start collecting items for your shoeboxes now.  We 

will have boxes and information available in a couple 

weeks.  If you would like to volunteer to help during 

collection week, please contact Victoria McLean or 

let the church office know. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bauer Community Fellowship    

4852 Bauer Road, Hudsonville, MI  49426 

          Pastor:   Rev. Robert Whinnen                                   

              Assistant Pastor: Rev. Vic Wilson 

         Assistant Pastor: Rev. Dick Kulhawik 

  Student Minister: Richard Anderson 

              Office Administrator: Mary Kroodsma 

                        Phone:   616-669-0090 

             Website:  bauercf.org 

              E-mail:   bauercommunity@gmail.com 
 

  Prayer Concerns 
 

 Toni Mattson - continue to pray for healing in her foot.    
 

 Ben Young – at home  

 Dorothy Burgwald has been having some heart issues and on 

Tuesday had a pacemaker put in.  She is home and doing well. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Ministry Schedule 
 Today                             Next Week 

Toddler Nursery Jerry Jacobs 

Isabelle Culver 

Kim Culver 

Rebekah Holtz 

Children’s Worship 

Pre-K & K 

CeeCee/Tammy 

Makayla Parm 

CeeCee/Tammy 

Joey Parm 

Children’s Worship 

Grades 1 – 6 

Becky DeBlaey &  

Marsha Young 

Rhonda Young and 

Erica Berens 

B.E.R.T. Team Mitch/Randy Team Ryan/Ashley Team 
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 Visit  us on the w eb @ bauercf .org   

 

 

Prayer Concerns 
 

 Ben Young – continued prayer 
 

 Mark Piccard is doing well with his broken leg.  He had his 

stitches removed this past week.   Please continue to pray for 
healing so he can return to work. 

 
 

 
 

 



 


